
TURKISH EMBASSY 

OFFICE OF THE COMMERCIAL COUNSELLOR 

 

Budapest, 21.12.2021 

 

Subject: Buying Mission Programs in Turkey 

 

Hungarian Chamber of Commerce and Industry 

Regional Chambers 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 
Attached please find a calendar with Buying Mission Programs to be organized in Turkey in January-
February 2022. 
The Buying Mission Programs are organized on the occasions of international fairs, by Turkish chambers 
and associations, under the auspices of the Republic of Turkey Ministry of Trade, and cover meetings 
with key representatives of Turkish exporter/producer companies operating in the given sectors. Taking 
part in such a program will help firms build business relations by starting bilateral talks with each other 
right on the spot. 
Please note that accommodation including breakfast and local transfer costs of the participants (one 
representative from each company) will be covered by the Turkish Ministry of Trade. 
Interested firms can apply for participating in the Buying Mission Program by filling in the attached 
application form and sending it to the Turkish Embassy Office of the Commercial Counsellor by e-mail 
(budapeste@trade.gov.tr ) by the given deadlines. 
For the success of the programs, it is always preferred that representatives of the companies pay 
attention to the dates of the programs, avoid cancelling participation at the last moment and can 
negotiate preferably in English (French or German). 

 

I would be most obliged if you could inform your members about these events. 
For further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
Best regards, 

 
 
Attachments:  
calendar  
application form 

 

mailto:budapeste@ekonomi.gov.tr

